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April is a special month for our HMC families 

as we celebrate the Month of the Military 

Child. It is a Ɵme to honor the sacrifices 

made by military families worldwide and 

especially the dependent children of military 

members serving at home and overseas. 

Since 9/11, over 2 million children have had 

a parent deployed overseas, and some have 

had a parent deployed mulƟple Ɵmes. Military youth of today promise 

to be some of the most acƟve and involved populaƟons in our naƟon’s 

history. It is only -fiƫng that we take Ɵme to celebrate them in a 

special way. Thank you to our military families with children who 

conƟnue to teach and inspire our future leaders. 

 

Best, 

 

 

 

John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommuniƟes.com 

Our President’s Message 

SATISFACTS Maintenance Surveys 
Help us improve our level of service by compleƟng your SATISFACTS 

Maintenance Surveys.  Please wait unƟl all phases of your work 

order are finished prior to compleƟng your survey.  Don’t forget to 

add comments to specify what went well and/or how we can 

improve.  Thank you! 

Goodfellow Family Housing  
2025 Longhorn Drive, San Angelo, TX 76905 

Phone: 325-651-8369  
Facebook: Goodfellow Family Housing 

PROUDLY SUPPORTING THE MONTH OF THE MILITARY 

CHILD 

SAVE THE DATES 
April’s Purple Balloon Pursuit: Think of this 
as a Scavenger hunt! Stay tuned for further 
information! 
 
 
Mulch is on the way! We will have a pallet of mulch 
available in the near future for anyone willing to 
spruce up their home. Limit 2 bags per household will 
be issued on a first-come first-serve basis while 
supplies last.  

Ruby Robledo -Community Director  

Gary Scott  -Maintenance Director  

Jerry Peacher-Maintenance Supervisor  

Violett Williams -Community Supervisor  

Brad Downing-Maintenance Technician  

Mitchel Marro-Maintenance Technician 

Ray Havins-Maintenance Technician 

Michelle Reed-Resident Service Specialist  

Alice Rivera -Resident Service Specialist  

Office Hours: Monday—Friday 8 a.m.—5 p.m.  

After Hour Emergency Maintenance : (325) 651-8369 

Email: Goodfellowleasing@huntcompanies.com 

STAFF LIST 

Secure your belongings!    

According to SAPD, our neighborhood is among the safest in 

San Angelo.  Let’s keep it that way.  Remember to secure your 

belongings and toys in when not in use and keep your garage 

closed (especially on bulk/trash days).  If you see anything 

suspicious at any Ɵme, please contact Goodfellow Family 

Housing at 325-651-8369, the Tom Green County Sheriff’s 

Office at 325-655-8111 (Off-Base) , or Security Forces at 325-

654-3504 (On-Base).  

Pest control schedule has been added to our community 

calendar for your awareness and planning.  Remember to call 

in a work order if you need pest control.     


